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For Immediate Release: Wednesday, June 24, 2020  

 
Cayuga County COVID-19 Situational Update as of 3:00pm 

 
New cases- one new case 
 

• A male in his forties, living inside the City of Auburn. 

Contact tracing is complete. 
 
Mandatory Quarantine/ Isolation 
31 in Mandatory Quarantine  
7 in Mandatory Isolation 
 
Hospitalized patients 
One Cayuga County resident is hospitalized at this time.  
 
Confirmed Cases – total year to date 
There have been a total of 113 confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Cayuga County. 
 
Discharges- total year to date 
There have been 104 individuals discharged from Mandatory Isolation. 
 
Deaths  
Two deaths related to COVID-19 in our county. 
 
Additional Information: The Cayuga County Health Department will continue to release daily 
COVID-19 press releases through Sunday, June 28, 2020. As Central New York is slated to enter 
Phase 4 on Friday, we will be scaling back our daily updates to twice a week. Beginning 
Monday, June 29, 2020, COVID-19 press releases will be issued bi-weekly on Mondays and 
Fridays. In the event that an extenuating COVID-19 situation occurs on a day other than Monday 
or Friday, a press release will be issued to inform the public.  
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